
 
 
 

AGENDA FOR THE 
MEETING 

OF THE 
KINGSPORT HISTORIC ZONING COMMISSION 

 
 
August 9th, 2021         1:30 P.M. 

 
Kingsport City Hall  
415 Broad Street  

Conference room 226  
 

I.  Introduction and Recognition of Visitors 
 
At this time, Chairman Blackwell extends a welcome to all visitors.  Time will be allowed 
at the conclusion of the meeting for public comment. 

  
II. Old Business:  
  

1. Approval of the July 9th, 2021 minutes 
 
III. New Business: 
 

1. 151 E. Main Street – Model City Tap House  
2. 1253 Watauga Street  
3. Historical Zoning letters sent! 

IV. Other Business:   

1. 201 W Sullivan St. – chimney repairs  
 
 
 
Adjournment 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 

MINUTES OF THE REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETING OF THE  
KINGSPORT HISTORIC ZONING COMMISSION 

  
July 12th, 2021         1:30 p.m.  
 
Members Present         Members Absent 
Jason Meredith                                                          Jack Edwards  
Dineen West          
Brad Blackwell                                   
Dr. Erin Reid  
Chip Millican      
Jewell McKinney 
  
Staff Present         Visitors Present 
Savannah Garland                                                                                                          
      
 
Historic Zoning Commission (HZC) Vice Chair Dineen West, opened the meeting at 1:33 p.m. West 
thanked the commissioners for attending the regular scheduled meeting and welcomed the new members. 
The Commissioners went around to introduce themselves and give a quick introduction. West then asked 
for an approval of the minutes from the March 2021 meeting. On a motion by Commissioner McKinney, 
seconded by Commissioner Meredith the March meeting minutes were approved.  
 
Under “New Business” the commission welcomed all the new members! Next, a discussion about the new 
Chairman took place. Vice Chair West stated she did not wish to fulfill the Chairman role, but would 
continue to be Vice Chair. Planner Garland asked if there were any nominations and after further discussion 
the Commissioners agreed on the nomination of Brad Blackwell becoming the new Chairman. Then Planner 
Garland asked the Commissioners to review the Historical zoning letters that are to be mailed out to all 
occupants in a Historical Zone. Commissioner Millican suggested adding steps in to finding the Historic 
Guidelines and application. Commissioner Meredith pointed out a couple of grammatical areas that Planner 
Garland will address. The Commissioners then discuss and agree that a letter should be sent out to the 
Historical Zoning occupants every two years in July. Commissioner McKinney brought up that letters 
should also be sent out to attorneys who deal with real-estate and title companies. McKinney stated that she 
would send an email with the list of attorneys and title companies in the area to Garland. There was some 
discussion about how reinforcement was provided for those who live in a Historic Zone and also on how to 
extend current Historic Zones. No further action was taken.       
 
Next, under “Other Business” was the discussion of the “In-House” approvals that took place. Garland 
reviewed the five “In-House” approvals and gave a quick update on those projects. West made a motion to 
adjourn since there were no more comments.  
 

No one spoke during public comment. There being no further business the meeting adjourned at 2:12pm. 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Brad Blackwell, Chairman 



 
 
 

 



 
 
 

 



 
 
 

  



 
 
 

 



 
 
 

  



 
 
 

 



 
 
 

 

 

*It is not currently a functioning chimney and they do not plan to use it as one. They 
will be using concrete for the masonry crown. The mason has done other restoration 
jobs and will make it look as it did, but without the current damage. The previous 
damage was from years of weathering and deterioration.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 

 



 
 
 

 


